
22. ELECTION RECESS PROCESS - DELEGATION REQUIRED FOR BOARD ISSUES

With the forthcoming triennial elections there is a “pause” in the Community Board routine pending the
installation of the new Board.

In order that required (Board) decisions were needed on matters of business, the Board resolved:

1. That the Chairperson, Deputy Chairperson and appropriate Committee Chairperson be granted
“power to act” in dealing with Board matters, this delegation being operative up to the day that
the official declaration of the October 2001 election results is made.

2. That it be at the discretion of the above members if the full Board, or appropriate Committee, is
asked to deliberate on the matters of business.

3. That all decisions are recorded for the information of the incoming Board.


